
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

Requested Board Meeting Date: 9/17/2024 

*= Mandatory, information must be provided 

Click or tap the boxes to enter text. If not applicable, indicate "N/ A". 

*Title: 

Pima County Regional Affordable Housing Commission 

*Introduction/Background: 

The Commission was established by the Board on October 18, 2022 to make recommendations to increase the supply of 

housing across Pima County that is affordable, sustainable, safe, and promotes individual and community prosperity. 

*Discussion: 

The City of Tucson and Town of Sahuarita would like to replace their current representatives as follows: 

(1) Daniel Bursuck, City of Tucson Planning and Development Services Department to replace Sarah Meggison 

(2) Nathan Barrett, Deputy Director Community Development, Town of Sahuarita to replace Anna Casadei 

Both replacements will finish the current term of their predessors. 

*Conclusion: 

Appointment by the Board ensures that the composition as outlined in Commission by-laws are maintained. 

*Recommendation: 

Staff recommend the appointment of these individuals to continue the work of the Commission. 

*Fiscal Impact: 

None 

*Board of Supervisor District: 
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Cassie Lundin 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Shane Dille <sdille@sahuaritaaz.gov> 
Thursday, August 22, 2024 5:37 PM 
Cassie Lundin 
Anna Casadei; Nathan Barrett; Jan Lesher 
Appointment: Regional Affordable Housing Commission 

I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

Ms. Lundin, 

Effective September 2, 2024, Anna Casadei will be resigning from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, 
and Nathan Barrett, Community Development Deputy Director, will be taking her place as Sahuarita's 
representative on the Commission. 

The Town of Sahuarita remains committed to being at the regional table on matters of regional importance. Thank 
you for the opportunity to participate. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Shane D. Dille, ICMA-CM 
Town Manager 
o: 520-822-8818 I c: 520-269-2412 
sdille@sahuaritaaz.gov I SahuaritaAZ.gov 
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CITY OF 

TUCSON 

August 12, 2024 

Jan Lesher 

County Administrator 
115 N Church Ave, Suite 231 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

City Manager's Office 

Tim M. Thomure 
City Manager 

timothy.thomure@tucsonaz.gov 

Re: City of Tucson Replacing one representative to the Pima County Regional 

Affordable Housing Commission 

In December of 2022, the City of Tucson chose Sarah Meggison as one of the three 
appointments to the Commission. At this time, we would like to replace Sarah with 
Daniel Bursuck, of the Planning & Development Services Department to sit alongside 
Ben Carpenter and Linda Morales. 

Let me know if you have any questions regarding this request. 

Cordially, 

(11/t<~?Ptu/ 
Timothy M. Thomure, P.E. 
City Manager 

255 W. Alameda Street, Tucson, AZ 85701 I Department {520) 791-4213 I tucsonaz.gov 




